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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE TO PLEA

by Steve Newsom, PLEA President

Greetings, PLEA Members and Park Law Enforcement Professionals.

Since the Fiorida conference, we have been busy with
many issues. I'm pleased to announce that RL.E.A. now
has an Executive Director. Captain Carl Nielsen from
Florida received the unanimous vote of the board for this

position and he's already working hard on advancing
P.L.E.A. throughout the United States. Captain Nielsen and
I attended the P.LE.A. conference this past September in
Illinois. It was a great conference thanks to the efforts of
Jeff Dietrich, President of the Illinois P.LE.A. Association,

who spear-headed the conference. It was great to see that
the P.LE.A. National Chapter was able to reach out to one
of our state affiliates.

Blake Frigon has resigned his position asTreasurer of
P.LE.A. He has also resigned his position with the John
son County Park District in Kansas and has moved on to the
private sector. This move will enable Blake to work regular
hours and spend more time with his family. I would like
to thank him for his enthusiasm and dedication to PL.E.A.

We will miss him, but wish him the best of luck in his new

endeavors. As of this writing, a newTreasurer has not yet
been assigned.

The Board met during the annual N.R.P.A. Conference in
Seattle this past October. P.LE.A. members present includ
ed Stuart Poland, Fred McCormick, Bill Jacobs, Rick Hakke,
Tom Wakolbinger, Josh Dehoux, myself, and Carl Nielsen,
via telephone. As always, this annual conference was very
beneficial and i encourage all of you to make an effort to
attend it. Some excellent ideas are always discussed and
valuable information gained from the network of people
involved with the conference. One of our goals is to pro
vide, to park administrators, insight into the changing role
of park law enforcement officers and how those changes
are being met. The annual conferences provide excellent
opportunities and resources to assist with our endeavors.

P.LE.A. is on the move and we need the assistance of ail

park law enforcement professionals, if you use any of the
products or services of the companies that sponsor our
website and our organization during the annual conferenc
es, we need to know. The companies listed on our website

include Polaris, Glock, Smith & Wesson Flashlights, Whelen,
CMI, Inc., Stalker, 5.11 Tactical Gear, Lasermax, Harley David
son Motorcycles, M/A-Com, and Budweiser. Please let us
know If you have purchased items offered by these compa
nies, or used any of their services during 2005 or 2006. We
hope to expand our pool of sponsors and ultimately offer
more to our members. We want to approach prospective
sponsors with positive information on the benefits of spon
soring an organization like P.LE.A. This information can
be forwarded to me via email at snewsom@greatparks.org.

In closing, we would like to thank you for visiting our
website and we encourage you to join this great organiza
tion. Your input and suggestions on what P.L.E.A. can offer
to its members are always welcome, it seems that where
budgets are concerned, an agency Is likely to make its first
cuts in their law enforcement divisions. The knowledge
we bring back to our administrators from our conferences
will, hopefully, have positive impacts on their decisions. We
all know that successful parks, preserves and natural areas
need us now more than ever.

Keep up the good work and be safe.

Steve Newsom


















